
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Bcc: 

Singh, Sumeet 
7/14/2014 2:32:16 PM 
Redacted 
(/Q=PG&F/Ol J=CORPORATF/CN=RFCIPIFNTS/CN/Redact J>: Malashenko, 
Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@epuc.ea.gov) 
Gibson, Bill (Codes) (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=RecipientsA>n=WT GRv Knann 
Kevin (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=KlKQ); Redacted 

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=| Redacte |); Kolassa, Sean 
(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SEKAL 

Redacte 
A. 

Redacted 

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=; 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd) 

Subject: RE: PG&E Response to SED Plastic Fusion letter 

Liza, 

Thank you for the follow-up. It is ok to release it publicly, as required, given that we have 
maintained the confidentiality of our employees. 

Please let me know if you would like to discuss further. 

Sumeet 

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. [mailto:elizaveta.malashenko(i 
Sent: Monday, July 14, 2014 2:29 PM 
To: 

Jcpuc.ca.gov] 

Redacted 
Cc: Singh 
Shilpa R; 

Sumeet: Kolassa, Sean; Knapp, Kevin; 
Redacted Doll, Laura 

Redacted Gibson, Bill (Codes); Ramaiya, 

Subject: RE: PG&E Response to SED Plastic Fusion letter 

Hello, 

SB GT&S 0638857 

mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@epuc.ea.gov


Can you confirm whether it's OK to release this letter publicly? I don't see anything 
confidential here, but want to make sure. 

Thanks, 

Liza 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: 415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.Qov 

From: Redacted fmailto:|Reda l@pqe.com1 
Sent: Friday, July 11, 2014 6:44 PM 
To: Bruno, Kenneth 
Cc: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.; Shori, Sunil; Singh, Sumeet: Kolassa. Sean: Knapp, Kevin; 
Redacted Gibson, Bill (Codes); Ramaiya, Shilpa R; Redacted Tyrrell, Denise 
Subject: PG&E Response to SED Plastic Fusion letter 

Redact 

Mr. Bruno, 

Per your request please find attached the response to your July 8, 2014, letter in response to 
PG&E's self-report regarding our plastic fusion requalification process and procedures. 



Sincerely, 

Redacted | 
PG&E - Gas Operations, Regulatory Compliance 

Redacted 

w: Redacted 
c: Redacted 

PG&E45 committed to protecting ,our customers' privacy. , ... , To learn more, please visit http://www.pge:com/about/company/privacy/customer/ 

SB GT&S 0638859 


